
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
As Her Majesty the Queen’s personal representative in Herefordshire, I agree 
wholeheartedly with all the sentiments expressed in her messages over the past 
months, and applaud the phenomenal efforts being made by the people of this 
county.  
 
Your work has given a renewed impetus to the whole concept of community, already 
so strong in Herefordshire, and you are demonstrating the ideal of public service. 
The Herefordshire Lieutenancy stands shoulder to shoulder with you in your 
endeavours. 
  

Thank you 
 

To all the doctors, nurses, carers and everyone on the frontline 
 
To all the key workers who have continued to keep our county going  
 
To all the volunteers and helpers supporting and caring for the vulnerable and those 
in need  
 
To those in rural Herefordshire, our producers, farmers and factories, working 
tirelessly to bring food to tables and essential goods to homes across the country. 
 
Thank you to all of you who continue to follow the guidelines as we move forward to 
the next stage in controlling the pandemic by staying alert and saving lives. 
 
With best wishes to you all 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Her Majesty’s Lord-Lieutenant of Herefordshire 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Dowager Countess of Darnley, CVO, CStJ JP 
HM Lord-Lieutenant of Herefordshire 
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